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Ford Issues Safety
Compliance Recall for
Certain 2015 Ford Mustang
Vehicles in North America
for Passenger Safety Belt
Buckle Assembly Concern
DEARBORN, Mich., Oct. 16, 2014 – Ford is issuing a safety
compliance recall for approximately 50 (actual 53) 2015 Ford
Mustang vehicles for a potential issue with the passenger safety
belt buckle assembly. The safety belt buckle tension sensor,
included in the assembly, may not have been calibrated at the
supplier. A buckle tension sensor that is not calibrated may result
in misclassification of the front passenger seat occupant, which is
a noncompliance issue with FMVSS 208. This issue may lead to
improper passenger airbag deployment for the occupant, which
could increase the risk of injury in a crash.

Ford is not aware of any accidents or injuries related to this
condition. Dealers will replace the passenger safety belt buckle
assembly at no cost to the customer.

Affected vehicles include certain 2015 Ford Mustang vehicles built
at Flat Rock Assembly Plant from Aug. 18, 2014 to Oct. 2, 2014. As
of Oct. 16, Ford is aware of 50 vehicles in the United States and
federalized territories, and three in Canada.

About Ford Motor Company

Ford Motor Company, a global automotive industry leader based
in Dearborn, Mich., manufactures or distributes automobiles
across six continents. With about 186,000 employees and 65
plants worldwide, the company’s automotive brands include Ford
and Lincoln. The company provides financial services through
Ford Motor Credit Company. For more information regarding Ford
and its products worldwide, please visit corporate.ford.com.
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